
New Farm St Vincent’s
c. 1861 – 1867
Other Names: Roman Catholic Orphan School

Details
New Farm St Vincent’s, in New Farm was operated by the Sisters of Mercy. It opened in the early 1860s and was
originally situated in rented lodgings at Carirncross House and adjacent cottages at New Farm. In 1867 the
children were transferred to Queens Road, Nudgee and the name changed to St Vincent’s Orphanage.

In the 1860s orphaned and homeless children were living in the General Hospital in George Street, Brisbane. The
Sisters of Mercy took on the care of the Catholics among these children, accommodating them in Cairncross
House and rented cottages in New Farm. On 11 November 1867, the orphanage transferred from New Farm to
Queens Road, Nudgee (Nudgee by the Sea).

More info

Chronology
New Farm St Vincent's (c. 1861 – 1867)

St Vincent's Home for Children (1935 - 1971)
St Vincent's Orphanage (1867 - 1935)

Related Entries
Run by

Sisters of Mercy, Brisbane Congregation (1861 - current)

Records
For more information and to access your records, follow the links below:

Records
St Vincent's Orphanage Records (1872 - 1983)

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/new-farm-st-vincents/
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